On February 18, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following questions regarding item P1 Approve agreement with Follett Software Company for Destiny Textbook Management Program

REQUEST:
How long has this product been available?


Have we spoken to any "old" users?


It appears that this system was adopted for statewide use in South Carolina at the start of this school year. Have we spoken to them to confirm ease of use, accuracy, etc?

With this project, will we be able to scan a found book to see who it belongs to?

Will teachers/principals be able to go on line to see who has extras of a specific book?

RESPONSE:
Question 1.   How long has this product been available?

Response:   Destiny Textbook Manager has been in operation since 2002.

Question 2.   Have we spoken to any “old” users?

Response:   Yes.  We have had discussions with the following Florida Districts that are using the Destiny program:  Manatee, Osceola, Pinellas, Lee, Marion,  Escambia, and Miami-Dade.  The feedback from all districts is that the program is easy to use and is increasing textbook accountability and saving money on textbook losses and replacement costs.  As an example, Escambia County has implemented the program in 20 schools this school year.  They have documented savings of $90,000 so far this year.

                        There are currently 24 districts in Florida using Destiny and at least 5 more will implement the program in FY08.        

Question 3.   It appears that this system was adopted for statewide use in South Carolina at the start of this school year.  Have we spoken to them to confirm ease of use, accuracy, etc?

Response:     No.  Program implementation in South Carolina began in October and 5 counties are currently 100% online.  The other 63 counties will be fully implemented by the end of the summer.  The South Carolina project is a statewide initiative and the product is being hosted by the South Carolina Department of Education. 

Question 4.   With this project will we be able to scan a found book to see who it belongs to?

Response:     Yes.

Question 5.     Will teachers/principals be able to go on line to see who has extras of a specific book?

Response:     Yes for all textbooks that are bar coded and scanned into the system.  Schools will phase in bar coding of textbook materials as new adoptions are purchased each year and distributed to schools.  A school may elect to bar code all the textbooks assigned to it from the onset of the program, but this is not required during the first year.  
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